Kwazulu-Natal Provincial Memorial Service — 13 December 2013

Pictorial report

At the provincial
memorial service we
had sporting team
coming from Spain
who came to witness
the service

GCIS Official —
Jacob Mkhize
assisting security
guards sharing his
last words to bid
farewell to Tata
(writing on
condolences book

When the young
man was writing
on the
condolences book,
he insited that let
his message be
read by Mandla
Mandela




VIPs also had the
opportunity to share
their words of support
as they took turns to
write on the
condolences book

Yes indeed, he
ensured that he is not
left behind. His
words were shared as
he even pose for the
photo shoot.



